
 
10128 Pence Hwy, Blissfield MI 49228 

 

NOTICE TO OGDEN TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS 
 
 

FALL CLEANUP AT THE 
OGDEN TOWNSHIP CEMETERY WILL START 

BEING CONDUCTED OCTOBER 1st, 2025.  
 

ALL DECORATIONS NOT REMOVED FROM THE 
OGDEN TOWNSHIP CEMETERY BEFORE  

OCTOBER 1st, 2025 WILL BE REMOVED AND 
DISCARDED BY GROUNDSKEEPER.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

Posted on 09/01/2025 

By Leandra Bryan-Clerk  


